

QUAIL VALLEY WATER DISTRICT

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Mike Biglay
Enrique Lopez
James Sweany
Catherine Tate
Scott Woehrer

September 14, 2023

Due to the current state of affairs and the increased health and safety risks to District staff, the District Office will no longer be open to the public except by appointment and for public meetings.

Our staff will remain available by phone and email to assist you with your water needs and if an in-person visit is necessary, will schedule an appointment to assist you.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Randy Hardenbrook General Manager